
 

 

 

Each year Deerfield Beach Elementary School celebrates “Read 

Across America Day” and Dr. Seuss’s birthday. This year, we will 

celebrate both of them next Tuesday, March 2nd. 

We will celebrate literacy and show our school spirit with fun 

activities, group read alouds, and guest readers.  In Honor of Dr. 

Seuss’s “Fox in Socks” and “Cat in the Hat”, we are encouraging 

students and staff to wear a crazy pair of socks, a crazy hat, and/or 

red or white clothing. We can’t wait to celebrate and see our students 

show their READING SPIRIT next TUESDAY! 

 

 
  


